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This is a story about a cave which previously has not been visited. The cave is not far away from Kvanndalshola, and is 
therefore called Nedre (Lower) Kvanndalshola. After two attempts, and a little digging, they `managed to find a 
passable entrance. The cave was a typical stream-cave, with lots of potholes. The length is estimated to 400-500 
metres.

Nedre Kvanndalshola, Skjerstad kommune


